

Auxiliary Outreach

Bulletin 3

2024-2025

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world: indeed, it's the only thing that ever has." – Margaret Mead

Keep up the great work and volunteer efforts! Your compassion and caring shows and makes a difference and makes our communities better for that effort. Thank you for all the time and effort you put forth.

Remember to keep track of the number of Auxiliary members and hours of volunteering they did. The more you do this now, the easier filling out the year-end report will be.

Remember to thank your members for their efforts for their volunteer efforts! A thank you goes a long ways.

If you are looking for where you can donate time in your area, here is a resource you can use. The web address is www.volunteermatch.org. When you enter your zip code and fill in your interests, you get a response back of a list of places in your area to reach out to, such as church-run soup kitchens, food banks, disaster relief, heart associations, etc.

Please be sure to utilize our hashtag #Auxiliaryoutreach for everything you post on social media.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Loyally,

Tom Huffman
Department Chairman Auxiliary Outreach
245 Sunset Drive
Lonview, WA 98632
360-232-8186
jthuffman@comcast.net

